
September 11, 2022 is the Swedish general election day. On this day we decide
how Sweden is to be developed over the next four years.

Of course, Livs will not go to the polls, we are not a political party, but politics
effects both working and social conditions. That is why we, as a union, are
transparent about what we want and find important.

Ordinary people are the ones who know what the social problems are - the ones 
who have the full answer. That is why it is so important that those who can, vote 
in the election.*

Together with the other unions in The Swedish Trade Union Confederation (LO),
Livs consider some areas to be extra important. Those are secure jobs, a
strengthened welfare system, reduced social gaps, sustainable labor migration
and security from crime.

Social problems are often complex and need to be solved in several stages, with
several answers. That is why we demand:

The full answer!

@LivsSverige
facebook.com/livs.se

www.livs.se

•	 More jobs
•	 Getting rid of insecure jobs
•	 Strengthening the role of the  

workplace safety representative
•	 Preparing Sweden for a sustainable 

future
•	 Increased welfare
•	 Reinforcing health and social care

•	 Statutory right to childcare during 
inconvenient working hours

•	 Reduced social gaps
•	 Tougher action against crime
•	 A tax system that reduces income 

gaps 

On the website Hela svaret we explain
further what we find important.

*One does not have to be a Swedish citizen in order to vote in the municipal and regional elections. 
To know if you are entitled to vote and to find information in multiple languages, visit val.se.


